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HB 2739

I oppose this bill because Section 7 (3) has the potential of
a. Removing the observation of signature verification — comparing the signature card on file to that on
the outer signature envelope.

b. Requiring automated equipment for all counties may be out of financial reach for smaller counties,
adding to fiscal burden.
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